
The Town of Huntington                                                                                                              

in partnership with the     

                                                                                                             

Police Athletic League (P.A.L.)                                                                                                   

are developing                                                                                                                            

new and expanded recreational programs                                                                            

for young people from the age of 11 to 15 years old.   

 

Please come to the Volunteer Meeting on                                                                          

Friday, March 21, 2014 at 7 pm                                                                                                    
Huntington Town Hall 

 

See you at the meeting! 

Councilwoman Tracey A. Edwards 

 
From the Desk of 

Councilwoman Tracey A. Edwards 

 


